
Good afternoon Myers Park High School Students and Parents, 
  
As we continue our winter sports basketball season tonight against South Mecklenburg, we want to 
remind everyone of the rules and expectations to ensure an environment that is safe, enjoyable and 
respectful for all.  All athletic events are school events and the CMS Code of Conduct applies to all 
students.  
  
Myers Park has a long tradition of excellence in academics and athletics and we should all honor that 
tradition in our words and actions.  Expectations and guidance for all athletic events are as follows: 
  

• Players and fans respect and appreciate each other.


